
Updates and Reminders  
 

Visitors  
The winter weather is upon us! We are asking parents to please make sure that your 
children are coming to school dressed for the weather and have all essential items needed for the 
day. As stated in our School Reopening Protocol with the support of public health; “it is strongly 
recommended that parents do not drop off items during the school day.” By limiting visitors to the 
school, we are decreasing our points of contact which will help to keep our staff and students 
safe.  Thank you for your ongoing support as we continue to navigate these challenging times.  
  

Masks  
A mask must be worn if you are dropping off or picking up children and will be entering school 
property.   
 
  

Upcoming Spirit Days  
December 4th: Bellmoore Spirit Wear  
December 11th: Pajama Day  
December 18th: Holiday Sweater Day  

  
Vaccination Catch Up Clinic  
Public Health’s Vaccine Program will be holding a catch-up vaccine clinic for Bellmoore students at 
Sackville Hill Seniors Recreation Centre on Feb 27, 2021 from 9:00-11:00 am. The following students will 
be able to access the clinic:  

 Grade 8 students who missed their vaccines in Spring 2020 due to COVID-19 school closures   
 Current Grade 7 students who are now due for their vaccines  

 

 


